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DIVISION OF PUBLIC UTILITIES & CARRIERS
Legal Section

89 Jefferson Boulevard

Warwick, Rhode Island 02888

(401) 941-4500

(401) 941-9207 - Fax

October 6, 2020

Luly Massaro, Clerk

Public Utilities Commission
89 Jefferson Blvd.

Warwick RI 02888

Re: Docket No. 5059
Dear Ms. Massaro,

The Division of Public Utilities and Carriers (“Division™) has reviewed the Application to
Change Existing Terms and Conditions for Nonregulated Power Producers that was filed by The
Narragansett Electric Company, d/b/a National Grid (“National Grid” or “Company”) dated
August 11, 2020. In undertaking its review of the proposed amendments to RIPUC No. 2223
reflected in the filing, the Division has not engaged a professional consultant. Therefore, the
Division’s recommendation is not intended to reflect an expert opinion as to propriety of the
proposed tariff changes.

The Division has reviewed the proposed amendments, and briefly discussed them with the
Company on August 25, 2020. Subject to the limitations described herein, and, as assessed
from an overall standard of reasonableness, the Division believes the proposed tariff changes are
not unreasonable, and therefore, recommends their approval.

Very truly yours,
Leod. Wold

./ Deputy Chief of Legal Services, DPUC

cc: Service List



